
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Mathematics: 
This term we will be learning formal written 
methods for multiplication and division; revision 
on written methods for addition and 
subtraction; calculating with fractions; learning 
about length and perimeter; mass and capacity - 
with a focus on times tables throughout all 
units.  
English: 
During Spring term we will complete a meeting 
tale, a persuasive piece of writing and a poem. 
Your child will be heard read individually and 
take part in Whole Class Reading sessions, 
practising a variety of skills. History / Geography: 

Geography and History will be a Local Area Study 
-The Black Country: From Victorian Times to Now 
Art: 
This term we will be focusing on Local Artist: 

William Morris, children will be deigning their 

own clay tile based on his designs and patterns. 

We will then move onto Dudley-inspired art 

using a range of different mediums.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

RE: 
This term we are learning about different 
leaders of religion and then focusing on religious 
celebrations including Easter and Ramadan.  
Our values this term are Trust and Forgiveness.  
PSHE: Learning focus will be on qualities of a 
good friend; healthy relationships and different 
types of families. 
ICT:  As well as E-Safety, we will focus on 
Internet Research and Communications, moving 
onto Drawing and Desktop Publishing.  
 

Science: 
Our Science topic is Animals Inc. Humans and 
Light. Children will be learning lots about 
Nutrition, skeletons and muscles and all 
about reflection and shadows.                
Spanish: 
Our Spanish lessons will focus on animals, 
instruments and Traditional Fairy Tales.  
Music: 
Children will be participating in violin lessons 
with a teacher from Dudley Performing Arts. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

                 

 

 

P.E: 
Our PE lessons are on a Monday afternoon. All 
children are required to take part in PE lessons and 
should wear appropriate PE kit on this day: black 
leggings, shorts or jogging bottoms; a plain white t-
shirt; trainers or pumps; and a plain jumper in 
school colours or their school jumper/cardigan. 
Many of our PE sessions are outside so it is 
advisable that your child has kit appropriate for all 
weather.  
Hair that can be tied back, must be tied back. 
No jewellery is permitted for health and safety 
reasons. Please be aware that we cannot offer 
plasters to children wearing earrings.  
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If you have any concerns please feel free to see your 
child’s class teacher at the end of the day. Your year 
group teachers are: 
3S – Miss Scrivens 
3M – Miss Moulton 
3HW – Miss Haydon-White  
 

 

Homework 
Homework will be given out on a Friday, and 
will need to be handed in by the following 
Thursday. Spellings will be tested on a 
Thursday and new spellings given on a Friday. 
Children will be responsible for bringing in their 
own homework and if they lose their 
homework book, they will need to inform their 
class teacher straight away. 
 

 

Reminders: 
Please ensure your child has a coat in school 
every day, even if it’s not raining. 
Reusable water bottles need to be labelled and 
can only have water in them- no juice/cordial or 
fizzy pop.  
Label jumpers/cardigans and coats to avoid any 
losses. 
Hair must be tied back. Earrings can only be 

studs for safety reasons. No other jewellery 

unless for religious reasons.  


